
2/16/2020 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 
Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9;30 

Worship Service 10:25 

General fund offering  

 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Ryan Eash 

Worship in word:                     Dean Yoder 

 

Greeters: 

Feb 16: Harlan & Rhoda M., Willard & Lora Etta W., 

Feb 23: Jesse & Maria M., Harlan & Linda W., 

Mar 1: John & Lydia M., Abbi Yoder, 

 

Offering: general fund – $1933, pastoral - $200,  

Sunday school – 89, Worship – 174 

 

Announcements: 

1. Sewing is scheduled for this Tuesday, Feb. 18, (weather permitting) 

quilting, comforter knotting and fellowship. We meet anytime after 9 

am in the fellowship hall. Lunch is provided. Hot dish-Char Eash, 

Salad-Mary Yoder, Dessert-Mary Mast, Devotions-Naomi Royal, 

 

2. MDS has a serving opportunity the week of July 4th or 5th thru July 

11th. If you are interested please Larry Thomas know.  

3. Betty Miller has been transferred to Miller's Merry Manor in 

Wakarusa yesterday, for therapy and antibioics. She will need to stay 

on antibiotics for a while. She is in room # 30 and the phone number 

for the care center is 574-862-4511 

 

4. GriefShare is starting soon and will run Tuesday evenings, March 3rd 

thru May 19th 6:00 pm each night. If you or someone you know is 

struggling through a season of loss this class can be a great help and 

comfort. Please connect with Bill & Mary Helmuth for more info. 

 

5. “Men of Valor Conference” is coming up on March 13 & 14 and 

registration is now open. Dr. Finny Kuruvilla & Glendon Bender are 

the main speakers with several others sharing in breakout sessions. If 

you are a man wanting to live in your role as a son of God in the 

company of other men, join up and dig in! 

 

Revelation 22:17 

The Spirit and the Bride say, "Come." And let the one who 

hears say, "Come." And let the one who is thirsty come; let 

the one who desires take the water of life without price. 

Upcoming Youth Activity 

Sweetheart Banquet is February 28 at 5:45 at Rock Run Creek Barn. Amos and 

Margaret have asked the youth to help with serving drinks and ice cream, and 

cleaning off tables at this event. Afterwards, help is needed with clean up. Your 

dinner will be provided. Please look at GroupMe for more info. 

Volleyball is March 29 at Ramer Mennonite Youth Center. This will be a bit 

different from our normal volleyball! This time all of Townline is invited! Hopefully 

we can do a competitive game youth parents vs. youth game! Please bring a 

snack/finger food! Thanks! 

Youth retreat is April 24-26. More details to come! 


